
Reference: FS522088767

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Stacy Croome

Address: 37 Holly Road Hampton Hill TW12 1QH

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I object to the proposed plans because. 

1. Design- the proposed structure is too tall and will overlook the nearby houses and will affect privacy. It is not in keeping
with other properties. 

2. Traffic/access 
Holly Road is already a very busy and very narrow road. It cannot cope with any more residents and cars. I see this as a
risk to the many children who live nearby as it is already tricky crossing the roads with so many cars. We can rarely park
outside our house as it is and are regularly forced to park in other roads - with 2 small children this is not practical. 
The pollution from all of the extra traffic will also be detrimental to young children. 

3.local Infrastructure 
The amount of residents will have a detrimental affect on Schools, health care. 
There is already a lack of childcare options nearby and I have struggled to find adequate childcare because of facilities
being oversubscribed. This will only get worse with the addition of so many more residents. 


